Mayor Savita Vaidhyanathan Cupertino City Hall 10300 Torre Ave Cupertino, CA 95014

Dear Mayor Vaidhyanathan:

Effective today, I am resigning my appointment to the Cupertino Parks & Recreation Commission. I have received a new appointment to the Cupertino Planning Commission and will be joining them at their next scheduled meeting.

It has been a great honor and pleasure to serve Cupertino on the Parks & Recreation Commission. In my six years of service, we have had a chance to bring positive impact to many city projects including the renovation of Stevens Creek Corridor, construction of the Environmental Education Center, opening of Stocklmeir Orchard to the public, improvements at Quinlan Center, and many more. We have been an important venue for public input on master plan and specific plan projects, the Stevens Creek Bike Trail, and the greenspace component of development projects. I'm proud to have had the opportunity for our city to excel in all these areas.

I would also like to thank my fellow commissioners over the years, all who have brought insight and knowledge to our work. I would also like to thank the incredible staff and leadership of the Recreation and Community Services Department. Their unending excellence made our oversight and advisory duties easy.

Finally, I thank you and the Council for your support of the work that I've done in the past and the work that I will do for you in the future.

Sincerely,

David Fung